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October 30,2009 

Mi. Sam Bryant 
Division of Financial Analysis 
Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Blvd. 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Dear Mr. Bryant: 

Co-Manager 

Steve E& 
Co- Manager 
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The Commission of the West Shelby Water District is aware that the Rate Case Study provided 
by the Public Service Commission on our behalf has shown that West Shelby needs an annual 
increase in revenue of approximately $19,334. 

In accordance with 807KAR 5:OOl: Section (10)(2) this letter is to give notice to the 
Commission of West Shelby’s intention to file a general rate case based on a historical test 
period. 
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